
 
 

 

October 11, 2021 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Please be advised that LEVEL5 TOOLS will be increasing the prices of our drywall tools. This increase is 
necessary due to the increases in raw materials and freight. Be assured we have enacted the smallest increase 
possible while continuing to ensure the quality of all our products. 

 

The price increase will go into effect on January 1, 2022. We will have your new pricing and order forms sent 
out by no later than the first week of November. Any orders placed before January 1, 2022, will be honored at 
your current price. We hope you will take advantage of this opportunity and place your orders soon. 

 

LEVEL5 TOOLS appreciates your continued support as we go through this period of change and growth. If you 
have any questions or concerns about the increase, please feel free to contact me anytime.  

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Darrell Hinkley 

Vice President Sales 

Level 5 Tools 


